
McLaren kicked off the season with a BANG

McLaren kicked off the season with a BANG at the Yoder & Frey 43rd Annual Heavy Duty Equipment Auction 
in Kissimmee Florida. What a spectacular event! Thank you to our McLaren customers who stopped by the 
booth.

Whether it was for a quick hello, to catch up with your rep, give us feedback on how McLaren’s performance is 
working for you, inquire about new patterns and products, or place an order WE ENJOYED SEEING YOU!
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Kristal Lee (Chief of Staff) and Frank Machart (Florida Branch Office Manager) Showing their McLaren Spirit With all the success and fun-in-the-Orlando-sun from this event, we will surely be back next year. We hope to see you at the next big event!Look for us and stop by.We will treat you to our famous “McLaren hospitality” and make you feel as special as you are to us!
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